
M.M.E. & R.C’s 

M.A. RANGOONWALA COLLEGE OF PHYSIOTHERAPY AND RESEARCH 

 

Participation in “Womens Premier League 2024” 

 

Date:  2nd May, 2024                                                              

Venue: V. M. Gany Sports Pavallion 

 

On 2nd May 2024, Women's Premiere League was organized by M. A. Rangoonwala Dental 

College at Azam Campus where 1st year to 4th year B.P.Th students of M. A. Rangoonwala 

College of Physiotherapy and Research had participated. A women’s team was made for the 

same. In the beginning of the league, there was an opening ceremony where the principal of the 

Dental College welcomed all the players and felicitated the captains of all the teams highlighting 

the importance of teamwork and fair play. The organizing committee ensured everything ran 

smoothly from setting up the ground to arranging refreshments for the players and spectators. 

Their hard work and dedication made the event a great success. 

Then, the games began, and people cheered for their teams. Physiotherapy team had their first 

match against Z. V. M. Unani Medical team and they won that match. With good motivation and 

encouragement, team was in Semi Finals of the tournament. Final year students batch were 

cheering the team from the pavilion throughout the match. The next match was against Allana 

College of pharmacy where the team lost that match by 1 run. The tournament wasn't just about 

cricket but it brought medical professionals together, fostering unity and collaboration. It 

emphasized the importance of teamwork and mutual respect, highlighting holistic well-being and 

the significance of social interaction in healthcare. Ultimately, it left a lasting impact, reinforcing 

a sense of community and solidarity among participants. 

We would like to thank Mrs. Abeda Inamdar (President, M.M.E&R.C), Dr. Arif Memon (Vice-

President M.M.E&R.C), Dr. Nazim Shaikh (Secretary M.M.E&R.C) and Dr. Ronika Agrawal, 

(Principal M. A. Rangoonwala College of Physiotherapy and Research) for allowing us to 

participate in these events.  

 

 



      

      

 

                                                                                                                          

 


